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To whom it may concern. 
This note is to express my opposition to the subject wind project proposed for Lake Erie. 
1 see no need, or necessity, to place wind turbines In one of our greatest natural resources. There is no environmental 
advantage in placing these turbines in the lake, when the same results can be obtained erecting them on land. They will 
be unsightly, bird killing machines and a navigational nightmare. It is only a matter of time before a collision occurs by 
an unsuspecting and careless boater, sure to cause fatalities. 
Please do not approve this project and allow the worst proposal ever, to blight our beautiful Lake! 

Thank you, 
Joe Koenig 
8011 Barberry Hill Dr. 
Mentor, Ohio 
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